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TO: Parents

FROM: Mrs. Sundlin, RN, BSN

YEAR: 2022-2023

RE: Reminder #2 – Influenza Vaccine

Seasonal Flu: The current seasonal influenza vaccine (Chapter 14, N.J.A.C. 8:57-4.1 to

8:57-4.17) is required (by NJ state LAW) every year for those children 6 months

through 59 months of age. Students who have not received the flu vaccine by December

31st MUST be excluded (not allowed to attend preschool) for the duration of the

influenza season (through March 31st), until he/she receives one dose of the influenza

vaccine or until he/she turns 60 months of age. Children enrolling in child

care/preschool after December 31st, must provide documentation of receiving the

current influenza vaccine before being allowed to enter school.

As soon as your child receives his/her vaccine, please return the bottom portion of this

memo signed and dated by your physician.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

*Please note: The Archdiocese of Newark does not allow any religious exemption for any

vaccinations including the flu vaccine.

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……..

INFLUENZA VACCINE

Child’s Name _____________________________________

Date of Vaccine _____________________________________

Physician’s Name _____________________________________

Physician’s Signature _____________________________________
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